
Fisher Family Fund for Point Pleasant Beach 
Street Tree Grant Application – Fall 2020 

 
Please mail the completed Grant Application to the Point Pleasant Beach Shade Tree 
Commission, 416 New Jersey Avenue, Point Pleasant Beach NJ 08742. Deadline for applications 
is August 30, 2020.  
 
Name_________________________________________________________________________ 
PPB Street Address_____________________________________________________________ 
Phone___________________________Email_________________________________________ 
Are there overhead electric power lines___________ 
Watering newly planted trees is critical.  Are you able to water the tree weekly from April 
through October? ______ If not, will a hose be available for volunteers to help water? ______ 
  

For Streets With Sidewalks 
What is the width of the planting area between the curb and the sidewalk?   _________ 
 
If the planting area is judged to be too narrow, can the tree be planted in the front yard 
approximately 2-3 feet from the sidewalk?  ________ 
 

For Streets Without Sidewalks 
Can the tree be planted in the public right of way, usually 8 feet from the roadway? ______ 
 

Next Steps 
If your site is approved, the Shade Tree Commission will discuss a selection of appropriate 
street trees and specific location.   
 
Please indicate any additional information, requests, questions and/or if you want a member of 
the Shade Tree Commission to contact you to discuss your application.    
   

 

 
 

 


